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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 
December 4, 2013 

FATAL CAR-PEDESTRIAN CRASH INVESTIGATION 
 Today at 5:18pm, Auburn Police and Auburn Fire responded to 440 Minot Avenue for a 
reported Car-Pedestrian crash. 77y/o George Cole of  Auburn was crossing Minot Avenue 
when he was struck by a Chevrolet pick-up traveling eastbound that was operated by 55y/o 
James Gray of  Gardiner. 

Cole was transported to Central Maine Medical Center where he died of  his injuries. The 
crash remains under investigation. Auburn Police are being assisted in the investigation by an 
accident reconstructionist from Lewiston Police Department. 
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